THE WHITE HOUSE

April 17, 2014

Franklin Boys Preparatory Academy Tampa, Florida

Dear Students:

I am pleased to join your family and friends in offering my congratulations, and I hope you take pride in all you have accomplished.

As First Lady, I have no greater joy than learning about the remarkable students across our country that are working hard in school, dreaming big dreams, and improving their communities. Every American, no matter what age, has a special role to play in leading us to a better tomorrow, and I hope you continue to put your best effort into everything you do.

Again, congratulations. I wish you all the best.

Sincerely,

Michelle Obama